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This term we will be finding out all about Minibeasts. We will be growing 
butterflies and frogs in the classroom, going on minibeast hunts and finding 
out facts. The children will be writing their own captions to accompany their 
paintings and designing and making their own minibeast homes. This will 
include doing lots of work to our garden, planting things that will encourage 
wildlife to visit the garden and help it flourish and grow. We are also making 
our own pond complete with bog planting and shady plants - hopefully we 
will encourage frogs to visit our garden so that next year we might have 
frogspawn from the very earliest stages. 


After half term there are lots of busy times ahead that need quite a lot of 
preparation. We will be having sports week to fit in with the annual Sports 
Day events, a cafe week to herald the beginning of the transition calendar 
and of course Mazey week where we will be revisiting our minibeast theme 
and making costumes and props for the parades. We are planning a mini 
topic on Supertato - a super hero with a difference. We will be helping him to 
solve crimes from a series of clues, making wanted posters, traps to catch 
the Evil Pea, making our own superhero vegetables, looking at healthy food 
choices and much, much more. Our topic will end in our annual EYFS Camp 
on the school field where the children will take part in lots of planned 
activities and receive their own superhero medal that they will have made 
from clay. Busy, busy…..


